Officers

President

Link Parada 94 (H) 303-813-9850 (W) 720-945-3531 Email Lisa Parada() nborder.com

First Vice President

Chris Busch '94 (H) 303-471-9498 (C) 303-981-4831 Email: RedAssAg@ netzero.net

Immediate Past President

Jack Carey '72 (W) 303-799-9300 x109 Email: jack.carey@ frco.com

Co-Vice Presidents-Activities

Michele Zmo '87 (H) 303-973-4193 Email: Michele_Zmo@ cargill.com

Christ Rippel '92 (H) 303-465-4418 Email: rockymtcrispy@ Yahoo.com

Muster Chairperson -

Jay Jones '89 (H) 720-842-1210 Email: jay.pam.jones@ netzero.net

Vice President -**Finance**

Gloria Shone 70 (W) 303-623-2300 Email: gshone@ oriez.org

Vice President -

Todd Hendreks '96 (H) 303-355-1124 Email: thendreks @yahoo.com

Denver Aggie Network

Chris Metscher '90 (W) 303-394-7183 Email: cmetscher@ denver.nefn.com

Christine Tesdall '89 (H) 303-722-1110 (W) 303-830-2255 Email: youRhere@ juno.com

Spring 2002 MILE HIGH A M HULLABALOO

Denver Texas A&M Club Newsletter

Aggie Muster 2002

The Texas A&M Club of Denver invites you to our Muster on Sunday, April 21, 2002.

This year's speaker is Billy Pickard '56. He is the Senior AssociateAthletic Director for Facilities. Mr. Pickard oversees the planning and maintenance of all athletic facilities including the Bernard C. Richardson Zone at Kyle Field, and the new south end zone football and academic complex at Kyle Field.



Muster will be held at the White Fence Farm, 6263 W Jewell Ave. (Between Sheridan & Wadsworth in Lakewood.) Social Hour will begin at 4 PM, supper at 5 PM, followed by the Muster Ceremony.

White Fence Farm is a Denver area tradition serving family style meals in a country atmosphere. There are many family activities, so come early and enjoy the Farm. Here are driving directions to Denver Muster 2002:

From the north or Downtown:

Take I-25 to W 6th Ave, go West. Take 6th Ave W to S Sheridan Blvd, go left/South. Take S Sheridan Blvd to W Jewell Ave, go right/West. Take W Jewell Ave to 6263 W Jewell on right. Can't miss it!

From the south or Highlands Ranch:

Take C-470 to S Santa Fe Dr, go North. Take S Santa Fe Dr to W Hampden Ave, go left/West.

Take W Hampden Ave to S Sheridan Blvd, go right/North. Take S Sheridan Blvd 2 mi to W Jewell Ave, go left/West. Take W Jewell Ave .5 mi to 6263 W Jewell on right. Can't miss it!

From the west or Lakewood:

Take C-470 to W Hampden Ave, go East. Take W Hampden Ave to S Sheridan Blvd, go left/North

Take S Sheridan Blvd 2 mi to W Jewell Ave, go left/West. Take W Jewell Ave .5 mi to 6263 W Jewell on right. Can't miss it!

We look forward to you joining us to celebrate the tradition that confirms our undying dedication to our University. Please complete and return the enclosed reservation form with your payment. RSVP no later than Friday, April 12.

Please see page 3 for the 2002 Muster Registration/Membership form.

Officers (con't)

Vice President -Newsletter

Steve Wiseman 75 (H) 303-696-2629 (W) 303-796-1232 Email: stevewiseman@usa.net

What's Coming in the Summer???

These events are in the works:

- Astros / Rockies in June, with t.u. alumni
- Aggie / t.u.
 Crawfish Party

Message from the President:

Howdy Ags!

I hope you all had a great 2001 and that 2002 is off to a roaring start for you. The club had an exciting year with lots of successful events including happy hours, dominoes parties, Muster, Rebuilding Together service project, networking breakfasts and lunches, a summer picnic, trips to Wyoming and University of Colorado to watch the Aggies play football, football watching parties at LoDo's Bar & Grill, Everyone Bleeds Maroon blood drive and finishing the year off with a holiday party at Dave 'n Busters. Thanks for all of your participation in these events throughout the year!

2002 promises to be a great year as well for the club. Muster is just around the corner as well as summer activities for the club. Mark your calendars with the dates of the upcoming events and continue to check the website, Aggie Hotline and emails for details on upcoming events.

The Denver A&M Club officers are committed to making the club one you can be proud of. We strive to provide a variety of activities for you to meet, network and socialize with other Aggies. Keep the Aggie spirit alive and get to know your fellow Denver Aggies. I hope to see you all at Muster on April 21st!

Gig'Em, Lisa Parada '94

Up-Coming Events...

Service Project -

Due to the timing of Rebuilding Together, Christmas in April, this year, we will not be participating in this event. Rebuilding Together is taking place on April 27, six days after Muster. As an alternative to Rebuilding Together and in the interest of continuing these fun and rewarding joint ventures with the Texas Exes, we will explore opportunities available through Metro Volunteers or a similar agency scheduled for later in the year. We also are considering participating in Colorado Cares Day on Saturday August 3 and tying it to some sort of combined BBQ, picnic or crawfish boil type late afternoon social gathering. Please look more service project information in upcoming newsletters. If you have any suggestions for a future service project, please contact one of the officers.

Happy Hours -April 4th at 6:00pm

The April Happy Hour is going to be at Dave & Buster's at I25 and Colorado. We haven't been there is a while and we have a few mean air hockey players in the club! See ya there April 4th at 6pm - ??? If you have a favorite bar you want to meet at, let me know, I'm sure we would all love to try it out.

Dominoes Party hosts are needed for April and all the summer months. Volunteer fast for the month that is best for you!

Unless there is anyone categorically opposed to having the Football Game Watching parties at LoDo's again this coming season, we will meet there. They had an inexpensive menu with lots of variety AND they treated us well. Please contact me with any comments or suggestions.

Christy Rippel rockymtcrispy@yahoo.com



Denver A&M Club Website!

http://aggienet.tamu.edu/ denveramcl

Get on the **Email List!**

All you have to join this free service is to go to the website and go to the INFO section. From there, you enter your email address and click the button to join.

Aggie Hotline

303-267-8026

More Up-Coming Events...

Annual Summer Picnic - July 20th

The annual summer picnic is scheduled for July 20, 2002, so be sure to save that date. The picnic will take place at DeKoevend Park this year, which is located near Arapahoe and S. University Blvd. This is a great time to meet other Ags in the Denver area and to have an afternoon of good food, volleyball, horseshoes and of course dominoes. Look for more details in the next newsletter and to be posted on the website.

A meeting including officer elections will take place at the picnic. Please contact one of the current officers if you would like information about becoming an officer for the club. Look for more information in the next newsletter.



Texas A&M Club of Denver

2002 Muster Registration / 2002-2003 Membership Form

Sunday, April 21, 2002 - White Fence Farm, 6263 W Jewell Ave, Lakewood, CO 4 PM.

Your 2002-2003 Membership fees for the Denver A&M Club are now due. Please send your check for \$20 per adult or \$12 per child attending Muster and \$10 for an individual membership or \$15 for a family membership. Please check the box below for type of registration.

Make checks payable to: Denver A&M Club.

New Membership	Adult Muster @ \$20/Person # Attending	= \$
Renewal	Child Muster @ \$12/Person # Attending	=\$
Muster Registration Only	Membership 2002-2003 (\$10 or \$15)	= \$
	Total	= \$

Mail To: Denver A&M Club PO Box 3133

RSVP no later than

Friday, April 12 Denver, CO 80201 Please indicate your dinner choice for your Muster Meals: Adult Fried Chicken _____ Roast Turkey ____ Vegetarian ____ Child Fried Chicken _____ Roast Turkey ____ Spouses Name_____ Major____ Class____ _____City_____ Zip Code______ Home Phone ()_____ Work Phone ()_____ Fax ()______ E-mail____ Occupation____ Company____ Spouses Occupation_____

Please note: The membership year is from April to April and your membership expiration will be printed on upcoming newsletter address labels.



Texas A&M Club of Denver P.O. Box 3133 Denver CO 80201

In Memorium

We stood a little taller,

and a little prouder then

When we heard the call of Muster

and the Roll Call just begin.

We stood there all together

and wiped away the tears

When our names were called out softly

and answered with a "Here!"

... and so we've joined together

with our brothers of the past

To make our final resting place at

Aggieland our last.

We take a toast to our brotherhood

wherever they may roam,

For us the trek is over

Aggieland we're coming home.

By Lt. Col. David Harrigan '68